
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 

Date:  28/4/23    Issue: 29          Principal: Miss J Slinger  

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

Firstly and once again, thank you for your cooperation and positivity as we 
move through 2 more days of teacher strike 
action this week and next Tuesday. We have 
been appreciative of the support from our fam-
ilies.  

Thank you to all of the children who took part 
in the TMET Poetry competitions and a huge 
well done to Grace for the winning poem be-
low, which links to the 7C, Courage. This will be 
published alongside the winners from all other 
TMET schools. The 7Cs underpin all that TMET 
does—courage, community, creativity, charac-
ter, culture, collaboration, challenge. 

There has been a buzz of excitement in school 
recently as welcomed eggs that then hatched 
in to chicks! Each class met the chicks so have a 
chat with your child about them. 

Have a lovely long Bank Holiday weekend—we 
are looking forward to celebrations next 
Friday for the King’s Coronation and invite 
children to wear red, white or blue or cele-
bration clothes more generally. 

 

Miss Slinger 

 

I am courage 

I am strong 

I am brave 

I am a cat that roars so loud. 

I am happy 

I am sad 

I stand tall and shout out loud. 

I have courage. 

Grace  – Y1 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

To collect chocolate for the 

Summer Fair’s Chocolate Tom-

bola, there will be a non-

uniform day on Monday 22nd 

May. If you wish to come in non

-school uniform then please 

bring  a 

chocolate 

donation.  

Thank you. 
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It's empathy. 

 

Date:  28/4/23   Issue: 29               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 

Mon 1st May—bank holiday 

Tues 2nd May—strike school closure  

Fri 5th May—Coronation celebrations in school 

Mon 8th May—bank holiday  

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May—Y6 SATs week 

Mon 15th—Fri 19th May—KS1 SATs  

Tues 16th May 9:10am —Reception Class assem-

bly (parents welcome)  

Fri 19th May—Y2 trip to Beaumanor Hall  

Mon 22nd May—non-uniform day to collect 

chocolate donations for chocolate tombola  

Weds 24th May-Thurs 25th May—Y6 residential 

to London  

Fri 26th May—TTRS Day—dress as a rock star! 

Mon 29th May—Fri 2nd June—HALF TERM 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

Lothair 

Max – Bronze star 

Dominic – Bronze star 

Rosie – Bronze star 

Taya – Bronze star 

Edi – Gold star 

Layla – Blue merit 

Marcel – Blue merit 

Keegan – Red merit 

Mia - Red 

 

Sheridan 

Anaiya – Second Round 
Red  

Lola - Second Round Red  

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning  1st May— 

 GOOD HUMOUR 

 
Being in a 

good mood 
and trying to 

brighten other 
people’s mood 

too! 
 

 
 

Macaulay 

Paighton – Green badge 

Uloaku – Green badge 

Luna – Green badge 

 

Well done to all 
badge winners this 

week! 

Congratu-

lations 

goes to 

Hugh-

enden 

with won-

derful 

attend-

ance this 

week. Both Cavendish and Sheriden class have 

made huge improvements with their punctuality 

and won this weeks award. Please ensure parents 

phone every day your child is absent from school.  

Either speak to myself, Miss Dempsey or leave a 

voicemail.  

Many thanks for your support. Mrs Edwards  

 

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 92.7% 

Lansdowne 96.2% 

Richmond 95.1% 

Hughenden 98.9% 

Lothair 95% 

Sheriden 97.8% 

Cavendish 95.2% 

Whole School At-

tendance  
95.8% 


